From: Sharla Arledge on behalf of Comments

To: Kourtney Romine; Mick Thomas
Subject: FW: Comment Submitted
Date: Monday, August 03, 2020 09:38:20 AM

From: Department of Lands <no-reply@idl.idaho.gov>
Sent: Sunday, August 02, 2020 10:41 PM

To: Comments <comments@idl.idaho.gov>

Subject: Comment Submitted

From: Elizabeth Roberts at adademsl4@gmail.com
Address: 1351 N Mansfield Pl

City: Eagle
State: Idaho

Comment:

I’m commenting in regard to the Application for Permit to Drill by Snake River Oil & Gas,
LLC at Barlow #2-14. Please deny this application because it poses a risk to people, property
values, livestock and wildlife in the area. People who live near the proposed well are
concerned about living so close to oil and gas operations. The heavy trucks, noise, and
possibility of leaks are a big headache that they don’t want to have to deal with. They may
have trouble selling their homes if buyers know there’s a well nearby. I’m concerned about the
possibility that the Payette River or the aquifer could be contaminated should a spill occur. Oil
and gas drilling should be confined to remote areas where the benefits outweigh the risks, far
from major rivers and residences.
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